
9/6/2023 

Dear all 

In this week’s digest: 

• If you are interested in childcare at MODSIM2023 and have not yet contacted me, please do 
so now. 

• A studio apartment at Charles Darwin University International House has become available 
again. These are available for check in on Saturday 8 July, check out on Saturday 15 July at a 
rate of $148.50 per night ($1039.50 for the week). https://ihd.cdu.edu.au/guest-
accommodation/.  
A bus has been organised to transport people to and from the convention centre from there 
each day. Please contact me if you would like to stay in this apartment. 

• As advised on Tuesday, nominations for positions on MSSANZ committees can be submitted 
via one of two online forms: 
• Nomination form for Management Committee https://mssanz.org.au/forms/agm-2023-

nominations/   
• Nomination form for Awards Committee https://mssanz.org.au/forms/2023-awards-

committee/ 
 
If you would like something included in this digest, please email it to office@mssanz.org.au    
Kind regards, Karen 
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